
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:51:32 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2022 4:04 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Ibrahim Shah

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am strongly in opposition of this increase. We have all taken a financial hit due to COVID and this goes against
everything in community support. Do not allow this increase to pass.

-- Attachment --
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